
 

MISSION STATEMENT 

“Our mission, as a non-profit organisation is to be highly profitable for the 
benefit and welfare of the Piha Community.” 

Hello everyone, as this is our first newsletter in recent times, I thought it best to start with 
our mission statement.  

Next I would like to thank our members and the local community in general for your 
support. Thanks to your support and patronage, we as a club have come back from the 
financial brink of disaster. While there is still lots of work to do we are financially safe at the 
present. 

As per the outcome of the public Emergency General Meeting held on the 16 December 
2017 12.00pm at the Piha R.S.A. 

An application for a loan to consolidate our outstanding creditors has been submitted and 
we await the outcome. A positive response will see an increase in overall cash flow.  

Quotes have been received and a grant process has begun to replace the roof, inside ceiling 
panels, carpet and other areas affected by the severe weather events of February of this 
year. Updates will be provided as they come to hand.  

 The Committee: 

 Terry Gray  President 

 Greg Lucas  Vice President 

 Peter Callagher Secretary/Treasurer 

 Wayne Mazuran 

 Greg Fraser 

 Malcolm Donald 

Would like to again thank our members and the Piha Community for your support. Thanks 
to this support The Piha Memorial RSA has been able to provide financial support to: 

 The Piha Volunteer Fire Brigade 

 Piha First Response 

 Bruce Smith’s family 

 David Ferguson’s family 

 Financial assistance to a number of students 

 Ranui School Camp 
 

 



 

 

 

 

Special thanks to The Piha Deep Sea Fishing Club. Their meetings on the first Tuesday of 
every month at 7.00pm are highly informative.  

And to Camp Mother, Fiona Anderson, your hearty food made with love has been a “God 
Send”. 

 

UPCOMING EVENT:  WORKING BEE – SUNDAY 29TH JULY 10.30AM – 2.00PM 

   Followed by lunch and a drink on us for your help and support.  

The Warriors are playing at 4.00pm so we invite you all to stay to watch the game.  

 

With Thanks 

 

Terry Gray 

President  

Piha Memorial RSA  

 

TITIRANGI 

TERRY GRAY – For all your real estate needs.  
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